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Jane Rasely

From: malibu48@aol.com
Sent: Tuesday, July 25, 2017 10:08 AM
To: PCD
Subject: Bloedel Reserve remodel 2017

I received a revised letter in the mail regarding the changes taking effect on the Bloedel Reserve. I live at 7354 NE West 
Port Madison Rd. I, along with my two neighbors on the left and right of me, share the dirt road which has a variance from 
the Bloedel, for use. The map which was included in the letter shows, I believe, a rectangular  block of the Bloedel 
property adjacent to our dirt road being transformed for some purpose.   
Could you please explain what this change will be, and if it is composting, how will it be managed to mitigate odors from 
attracting wild life. Also, will this be an actual structure housing the composting process or just an open structure with no 
containment (roof). 
 
Thank you for your time in reviewing this question. 
 
Sincerely, 
Catherine Lisson 


